From: Sent: Kaz Azam <kachi654@gmail.com> Tuesday, July 30, 2019 1:29 PM

To:

Gary Roberts

Subject:

Re: Azam Properties Flyer for 2214 Cole Rd (Re-Zoning)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr. Roberts,

I would like to inform you in regard to rezoning case W-3415. I sent letters out on 07-10-19 to 46 addresses that were within 500 feet of the property. I held meeting at the property on the 21st of July at 5pm-6pm. Only two individuals showed up. There were no objections whatsoever. I have since then received phone calls from 2 people that were concerned what was going to be there and after explaining to them that we are just planning on putting a daycare center at the location they didn't have a problem. If you have any questions please feel free to give me a call at 336-986-6692.

Thank you,

Waqas Azam